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Red Argentina de Jardines Botanicos




Dear Directors of Botanic Gardens 

The Argentinian Network of Botanic Gardens (RAJB), has the pleasure to inform and invite you to the FIRST CONGRESS SOUTHERN CONE BOTANIC GARDENS, ARGENTINA. It will be held at the Córdoba Province, on 5th to 8th October 2016.
 
We are contacting Botanic Gardens Conservation International (BGCI) and people from of Europe, EE.UU., México and South America, to give conferences and workshops. 

It is important and necessary to carry out this kind of events, to consider of the situation of risk about the biodiverty of ouer coutries and all over the world.

That is Why, it will be useful to receive any help from you.

We consider it will be very grateful the participation of Botanic Gardens from Chile, Paraguay, Uruguay, Brazil, Bolivia because we share several years ago training courses, which was possible with the help of BGCI!.

Hoping positive answer and thanking in advance for cooperation website this information: http://congresojardinesbotanicos.blogspot.com.ar/

                    https://www.bgci.org/news-and-events/latest/
I remain yours faithfully
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Dr. Ana María Molina

President Argentinian Network of Botanic Gardens (RAJB)

E mail: anamariamolina1133@gmail.com and

Telephone numbers: (54-11)4629-8818; (54-11)15-35-83-9017.
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